
District Implements Raptor Safety System
at All Schools

The Maplewood Richmond Heights School District is now using the Raptor Alert to
empower staff and keep students safe during the school day.

All MRH employees are provided access to an app on their cellular devices allowing
them to provide notifications to other staff in case of minor issues that may warrant
clearing a hallway. In the event of a school intruder, Raptor Alert goes one step further
and allows any staff member to activate a lockdown response in the school building.
The lockdown alert instantly reaches every staff member in the building on their cell
phone if they opt into the app, and notifies first responders during a time when every
second matters. MRH is working on additional integrations with teacher computers,
interactive boards and our intercoms.

How does it work?

Lockdown alerts communicate emergency information via cell phones and then allow us
to make announcements using our intercom system. With a single notification, building
staff, district administrators and first responders are notified and an entire school can go
instantly into lockdown, hold, secure, shelter in place or evacuate.

Facility coverage and location accuracy

Raptor has the ability to determine the location of an alert down to an individual room
and floor, so first responders know exactly where help is needed.






